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NOTICE

This is to remind all policyholders of NATIONAL LIFE INSURANCE
COMPANY OF THE PHILIPPINES ("NLlC") whose plans are qualified for
mandatory redemption that the last day of distribution of checks
corresponding to the redemption values of said policies shall be on 19
JANUARY 2017.

To avoid inconvenience, those who have unredeemed policies that
are qualified for mandatory redemption are encouraged to have their
policies redeemed within the remaining period.

The schedule, venue, and mechanics of redemption of said policies
beyond the deadline on 19 JANUARY 2017 shall be announced at a later
time.

For your information and guidance

JOHN A. APATAN
Ex-Officio Conseruator, N Ll C

Division Manager
Conservatorsh ip, Receivership,
and Liquidation (CRt) Division

Legal/CRUAFPV

Head Office: P.O. Box 3589 Manila FAX No. 522-14-34 Tel. Nos. 523-84-61 to 70 Website: www.insurance.gov.ph


